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New Westminster City Hall

I am writing in support of the proposed townhouse project located directly across the street
from New Westminster High School. As a long time residents of the community, we believe
that this development will provide much needed housing options for residents. It will be an
excellent investment for the city, as it will help to revitalize the area and create a more vibrant
and diverse community. The project will provide an affordable option for those who are
looking to own a home, and cannot afford a single family home. It will contribute to the
overall growth and development of our city.

The project's location is ideal for educators who work at the high school, as it allows them to
walk to work, eliminating the need for a lengthy commute.

In conclusion, I urge you to support this townhouse project, as it will not only benefit teachers,
students, and residents but also help to enhance the quality of life in our community.

Regards,

Donalda and Doug Woodward
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